
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I hope you have a lovely week with your families. The staff have had a restful break and are 

refreshed for the half-term ahead. Please see below an update from this week and a few 

key messages: 

School trips 
 
During the half-term we had three trips out for the students. For those of you who follow us 
on social media, you will have seen the pictures and videos of the amazing time the students 
had in Austria, Krakow, and New York. Once again thank you to all the staff who have given 
up their time to allow our students such wonderful opportunities of travel around the 
world.  
 
New Homework Schedule 
 
Assemblies have been given to students this week regarding a new homework schedule 
which should make homework expectations much clearer to both you and your 
child/children. 
 
We have included a link to the homework schedule within the email.  
 
After School Arrangements  

 

Our co-curricular provision is truly up and running and there are a wide range of clubs and 

activities for your child to join in with.  It has been lovely to walk around the school at 

lunchtime and after school and see students making the most of these opportunities. If your 

child is attending a club this half term, please encourage them to go there promptly after 

the final bell.  Otherwise, we ask that students leave the site swiftly at the end of the day 

unless they have an appointment with a member of staff or a detention.   

 
Considerate parking 

We have recently had a number of complaints from local residents with regards to their 

driveway or access to their properties being restricted due to how a small group of adults 

have been parking. May I ask that you are considerate in your parking when dropping off or 

collecting your children as I am sure you will agree that you would not appreciate someone 

doing that outside your home.  

 
 
 



 

 

 

 

Year 11 
 
Please find attached the Y11 Guided Revision for Week 15. Revision lists for all subjects are 
also available on the Y11 Guided Revision area on our website in the subject folders. 
 
Curriculum Newsletters 
 
Please also find attached the curriculum newsletters with the information about what your 
children are learning in their subjects this half term. 
 

Best wishes, 

 

Mrs S. Khan 

Head of School 


